
Potluck & Jam 
Friday, November 23rd 2012  

 
Left to right, Cathy Watson, Sheila McGinnis, Ed McGinnis, Lindsay Knapton  
Frank Appleton, Dick Eichenhauer and Glen Gilmour. 

Thank you to everyone from Burton, 
Fauquier, Needles and Edgewood who came out to 
the potluck and jam to support community access 
sites in Edgewood and Fauquier. Good music and 
food were shared by all while enjoying a historical 
photo display from Frank Appleton. The Fauquier 
Community Hall have a permanent display of 
historical photos on display, which was thoroughly 
enjoyed by all. 

Lucky Winners of Gently Used Computers 
were: Chris & Susan Bampton, Jim & Ariel Prentice, 
Dick Eichenhauer and Jordan (from Fauquier) 
 

Need Help Using a Computer? 
The world of technology is moving quickly, 

and it can be hard to keep up. If you still find using 
computers and the internet confusing but necessary, 
we can help! Drop in at The Edge during open hours 
for a one-on-one training session in whatever you 
need help with, including using email, Facebook, 
Google, job searching, photo editing and uploading, 
and other basic computer functions. This service is 
free, but donations to help keep the community 
access site running are always appreciated. If there is 
enough interest we can run group sessions too.  
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The Edge Hours 
Tues – Thurs: 10 – 4 

Sat: 10 – 2 
Under the Health Clinic 

 

Thank you to Alan Devlin 

 
From left to right, Rich Moonie/CBC representative, Lucien 
Michaud and Alan Devlin on Goat Mountain. 

The Edge would like to recognise his many 
years of service in keeping the CBC radio broadcast 
active. His commitment to keeping CBC in the air has 
been one of those services that when it’s not 
functioning everyone is missing it. It has been so 
steady and long lasting without break that the service 
has been taken as a matter of fact to being there to 
listen. It’s a long distance to get to the top of Goat 
Mountain to service equipment, especially if the 
equipment to be serviced needs to be hauled 222 kms 
in the other direction.   

Kudos to Alan Devlin! 
 

Still Looking for Cookbook 
Submissions 

We are still planning on creating a cookbook for this 
region, and would appreciate any submissions of 
recipes, pictures, poetry and other writing. It doesn’t 
have to be fancy or complicated, just think of your 
favorite things to cook, bake and preserve. Please send 
in recipes in person or to edge@edgeconnection.ca, or 
by mail to The Edge. Funds will be used to support a 
weeklong Summer Cybercamp, including the personnel 
and supplies. 
 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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